
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Underwood Board of Adjustments and Appeals will hold a pub-
lic hearing at 6:00 p.m. on October 3, 2023 at the Underwood Com-
munity Center located at 102 Highland Ave South.  This hearing is
regarding a variance request for the property located at 103 High-
land Ave East.  Written and verbal responses must be received by
the City Clerk’s office no later than 2:30 p.m. on October 2, 2023.
For more information contact the City Clerk Office at 218-826-6686.
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